
 

Memo 
Date: March 4, 2019 
 
To: Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Principals, Parish and  

Chancery Staff 
 
From: Paula Gwynn Grant, Director, Office of Communications 
 
Re:  Media Coverage of The Archdiocese of Atlanta – Week Ending 

March 1, 2019 
 

 
The Office of Communications presents last week’s media coverage of The 
Archdiocese of Atlanta in the news and The Georgia Bulletin. 
 
In case you missed them, please see below for links to last week’s featured 
stories: 
 
The Georgia Bulletin: 

• St. Jude the Apostle students design future cities 
• St. Thomas More speaker shares history of black Catholics in America 
• Founders of two Atlanta area Catholic schools announce retirements 
• Atlanta pilgrims recall World Youth Day experience 
• Parishes announce Lenten fish fry dinners 

 
Social Media: 

• Catholic school students compete in the First Annual Religion Bee 
• Our Lady of Mercy Catholic High School celebrates their Multicultural 

Mass with Archbishop Gregory 
 
En español: 

• Superiores religiosos admiten negación y lentitud para actuar contra el 
abuso 

• Adolescentes dicen “sí” a Dios en evento de Jornada Mundial de la 
Juventud 

 
National News: 

• Vatican announces canonical investigation of Cardinal Pell 

http://bit.ly/2tELD9s
http://bit.ly/2tEMS8C
http://bit.ly/2Ha7CgN
http://bit.ly/2BY2OHU
http://bit.ly/2NyYWkV
http://bit.ly/2NxGcSV
http://bit.ly/2T1UZeG
http://bit.ly/2T1UZeG
http://bit.ly/2ThCFO7
http://bit.ly/2ThCFO7
http://bit.ly/2ThE9Id
http://bit.ly/2ThE9Id
http://bit.ly/2BTvvpc


• After the Vatican’s summit on abuse, the stakes are clear 
 

Videos: 
• Join us at the 2019 Atlanta Catechist Conference! 
• Wishing You a Prayerful and Holy Lent 
• Reflexión del Obispo Auxiliar Bernard “Ned” E. Shlesinger III para esta 

Cuaresma 
 
Please share this information in your bulletin, newsletters, websites and social 
media. 
 
Thank you. 

http://bit.ly/2SuTiBi
http://bit.ly/2U9WzYn
http://bit.ly/2IHxse8
http://bit.ly/2NACojM
http://bit.ly/2NACojM

